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SB 348 has nothing to do with the Department of Justice studying ways to address 

unlawful possession of firearms, and to provide results of study to interim committees 

of Legislative Assembly no later than December 31, 2024. SB 348 has been gutted 

and stuffed with a rewrite of the unconstitutional Measure 114. 

Some of what SB 348 proposes to is to: 

increase the cost of a “permit to purchase” from $65.00 to $150.00. 

increase the cost of a renewal from $50.00 to $110.00. 

increase the wait time to get a permit after application from 30 days to 60 days. 

Along with SB 348 being declared an 'emergency' even though there is not one. 

SB 348 as written is unconstitutional. 

Write Floyd Prozanski and tell him enough is enough, quit trying to take away our 

rights. 

 

Jim Welsh 

King City 

 


